

INSTITUTE OF EUROPEAN STUDIES CHINESE ACADEMY OF SOCIAL SCIENCES

国社会科学院欧洲研究所

Beijing, 18 March 2020

Director Branislav Djordjevic. Institute of International Politics and Economics Belgrade, Serbia

Dear Professor Djordjevic,

Please allow me to extend my warm greetings to you, your family, and all your colleagues at the Institute of International Politics and Economics.

When the COVID-19 outbreak occurred in China early February, you kindly sent me a letter which not just presented a personal sympathy and encouragement, but more evidently delivered a strong message of the well-forged and enduring friendship between our two peoples.

Now with the rise of the COVID-19 cases in Serbia, you are bravely fighting the pandemic under the leadership of Serbian government. At the moment of pains and difficulties, I am writing to confirm the concerns and supports of my IES colleagues and to assure you of our confidence in the resilient, solitary Serbian people for winning this unprecedented combat in the soon future.

As a saying goes, 'a friend in need is a friend indeed'. We will actively involve in policy advice on the next-step assistance that China could consider to provide, especially to the victimized European countries including Serbia, though this nation is yet to survive from the severe encounter.

With all the best

WU Baiyi

Director General

中国 北京 建国门内大街 5号

邮政编码:100732

5 Jianguo Mennei Dajie, Beijing 100732, China

电话 Phone: (8610) 6513-8428; 8519-5736

传真 Fax: (8610) 6512-5818 E-mail: gongzuo@cass.org.cn